
 

 

CLUBS & AMENITIES COMMITTEE MINUTES 
WITH HOUSE COMMITTEE GUESTS 

JUNE 1, 2021…10:00 AM …VIA GOOGLE MEET 

 

Committee members present: Laurie Petrie – Chair, Mary Delamater, Valerie Schuyler 

Guests: Joe Wilson, Kathie Leonetti, Larry Mills, Lis Baccigaluppi 

 

House + C&A -- 

Review Update to Proposed Reopening Plan - 

Laurie presented a revised proposal that included more detail, as was requested by the 

Board at the May 26th meeting. Changes included listing the buildings and noting 

specific limits such as having the kitchens closed for now to reduce cleaning. 

The committees still felt that the open hours should be reduced in the beginning.  We 

are thinking this will give time to work the bugs out of the system and may also help 

staff with cleaning as they adjust to clubs meeting again. 

It was agreed that more signage will be needed on the kitchen doors at the Clubhouse 

and on the kitchen and workout room at the Crown Center. The question of who will 

make the signs was left open. 

Other Reopening Ideas – 

There was a discussion about somehow assisting members with questions, since the 

office will probably be closed for now.  Perhaps we could set up an “information” table 

in the Living Room/Lounge that could be staffed by House and C&A Members.  We could 

also reach out to former Board members.  Mary, Larry, Val and Laurie all said they 

would be willing to help. 

Update on Amenity Key Card Distribution – 

As of today, we have processed 25 applications.  It was agreed that we would continue 

to process applications in the order received. System seems to be working so far.  

Applications are trickling in.  It was suggested that we post signs about the application 

process at the Clubhouse and the pool.  If the volume increases, Laurie will need help 

with processing and we may need to switch from delivery to some kind of pickup 

system.  

 



 

 

Entry for Non-Resident Club Members – 

A lot of the clubs have non-resident members, that will not be scanning in.  Since we are 

asking the clubs to keep a list of attendees for each meeting, we will have some record.  

It was suggested that these lists be kept for three months.  

 

C&A – 

Planning for Events Such as the Monthly Musical – when to restart?  

It looks like most performance groups in the area are planning on restarting in the fall.  

Shirley Frank, Monthly Musical Director, has been asking about this.  This event was on 

Sundays.  We agreed to discuss again at our next meeting. 

Discuss Returned Restart Applications – 

We’ve had a pretty good return rate. It was suggested that we use part of the form to 

create a “reminder” list to post in the rooms.  Mary thought she could do a poster of 

some sort. 

 

Next regular meeting will be July 6, 2021. 

 

 

Minutes compiled by Laurie Petrie and the committees 

 

 


